
8300 RAHKE ROAD INDJANAPOUS, INDJANA 46217 PHONE: 882-0724

Sister Debra
J-iount St. Mary Seminary
5440 Moeller Ave.
No~ood, Ohio 45212

Dear Sister Debra:

November 30, 1977
.,

This is in reference to Dan Clark. Dan served here at St. Barnabas
in the Archdiocesan l-iinistry Program for seminarians during the
summer of 1973. He was engaged in parish youth work, parish visitations,
assisting at the parish liturgies, worked with the Scouts, and
hospital visitation of the sick. These were the main areas of his
responsibilities. Dan proved to be very helpful to us and was
dependable and responsibile. He was well accepted by the people of
the parish and appreciated his assistance. From my contacts with Dan
he seemed very intent upon the priestly ministry and devoted to his
services here. My reference of him under these circulstances can
only be favorable.
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